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Duquesne Ucjit inc tt3,oe
Nuclear Construction Division y ,,, copy
Robinson Plaza, Building 2. Suite 210
Pittsburgh, PA 15205 February 21, 1985

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

ATIENTION: Mr. Harold R. Denton
Of fice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

SUBJECT: Beaver Valley Power Station - Unit No. 2
Docket No. 50-412
NRC Staf f Management Actions Init iat ed on Beaver Valley Power
Station Unit 2 Licensing Review

Dear Mr. Denton:

In response to your February 13, 1985, letter, we wish to express our
appreciat ion for the added attention by NRR in attempting to streamline the
appeal process. We trust that additional delays to the licensing schedule as
a result of backfits will not occur and that your de s ire to accelerate
licensing as expressed to our manegement on June 7,1983, will be fulf illed .
We believe that ef fective implementation of the NRC backfit procedur e pr o-
vides the opportunity for NRR and DLC to demonstrate that plants which do not
ccupromise safety can be cons truc t ed and licens ed in today's regula to ry
environment with a minimum of regulatory imposed changes and without s ign if i-
cant licensing delays related to those changes.

a li st of backfit items beyond theIn accordance with your wishes,
current 16 will be provided under a separate letter.

DUQUESNE LIGHT COMPANY

I?Y 4By
John M. Arthur
President and
Chairman of the Board
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cc: Mr. G. W. Knighton, Chief
Mr. T. H. Novak, Assistant Director
Mr. B. K. Singh, Project Manager
Mr. H. L. Thompson, Director (3)
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Mr. G. Walton, NRC Resident Inspector
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